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Addendum to our letter on the Long Term District and Regional Plans 
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?
set=a.748627155229925.1073741844.577927962299846&type=3 
 
https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?
set=a.755096494582991.1073741846.577927962299846&type=3 
 
 
On Mon, Apr 13, 2015 at 5:03 PM, Maniapoto Media <maniapotomedia@gmail.com> wrote: 

Tena koutou katoa, 
 
Please find enclosed a letter from Te Wakaminenga Wahi o Maniapoto regarding the Long Term 
and Regional Plans in our Rohe. We wish to invite Councils to meet with us in a hui ASAP 
regarding our concerns. 
 
Nga mihi 
 
Catherine Pioletti 
 
Te Wakaminenga Wahi o Maniapoto 
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